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 Victoria Playhouse Petrolia (VPP) is thrilled to                       

announce exciting re-opening plans for 2021 with a 

brand new, special event called “Songs We Love.”                    

Running September 7 through October 3, the show                   

celebrates patron favourites from past productions, as 

well as a sneak peek at what’s to come for 2022.  

Featuring Alex Baerg, Michael Vanhevel, Jennifer Walls 

and lead by the theatre’s resident music director, Mark 

Payne, the show will take audiences on a musical                       

journey of the past ten years and provide a glimpse into 

the future.  

Keeping patrons’ safety at the forefront of all planning, 

there will be some new measures in place. Each                                 

performance will welcome 150 guests (100 on the main 

level and 50 in the balcony) and will have seating                       

arrangements made to accommodate physical distancing 

between visiting parties. The theatre doors will remain 

open, and guests will be given personalized entry times 

to the theatre to allow for easy flow of traffic.  

Understanding that patrons have been awaiting news 

about the postponed 2020/2021 Season, the decision 

has been made to move the entire six show line up to 

2022. Guests holding tickets still for The Roaring     

Twenties, On Golden Pond, Dynamic Duos, The                  

Power of Song 2: Divine Women, When Irish Eyes are 

Smiling and Wingfield: Lost & Found are asked to                  

remain patient as box office staff will begin calling ticket 

holders in the upcoming months to confirm new dates. 

As previously outlined, patrons will be offered their    

original seats and day of the week booked for the 2020 

season. Staff will also make any changes necessary, as 

available, at the patron’s request. Questions should be 

directed to boxoffice@petrolia.ca.  

Plans for 2021 holiday programming are also underway. 

Patrons with 2020 Christmas tickets on their account 

will be contacted in the upcoming weeks once an                      

announcement is made.  
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FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH EVENTS 

418 Greenfield Street 

 

September 19, 2021 10:30 a.m. 
Special Presentation “Fall Feasts of 
Israel” by Jews for Jesus.  First               
Baptist Petrolia  

 

September 25, 2021 Reunion 
Open House, First Baptist Petrolia 
1-5 p.m.  
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VISIT WWW.GETTHEVACCINE.CA 

to learn about Lambton Public 

Health registration and more! 


